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Re: Notice for the purposes of Section 82A(3) of the EPA Act (as amended) 

Dear Licensee 

With reference to the ongoing review of your Integrated Pollution Prevention and Control, Reg No. 

P0863-02, received on 291
h September 2011, the Agency would draw your attention to a change in the 

applicable rules. Pursuant to the European Union (Industrial Emissions) Regulations 2013, Part IV of 

the Environmental Protection Agency Act 1992 has been amended and the Agency is now required 

to determine the application under the new Part IV. 

Under the Regulations, the Agency may by way of notice in due course, request you to furnish such 

further information as is necessary to comp ly with the new rules. 

This notice is issued for the purposes of Section 82A (3) of the 1992 Act as amended, and the Agency 

will make further contact with you shortly in relation to what further material is required. 

If you need any further assistance, or have any queries in relation to these matters, please contact 

the Environmental Licensing Programme at licensing@epa.ie. 

Yours sincerely 

~~,s;£1 
Marie O'Connor 
Environmental Licensing Programme 


